THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AT AUSTIN
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Office of the Chairman o
Department of English
(512) 4714591 March 10, 1986

John Ruszkiewicz
English Department

Deaxr John,

We need to get E.306 ready for the coming veara, and since
Lance will be the director, he and his committee should play a
major role.

I am asking John Slatin, Sheila Xearns, and Beth Hedrick to
serve on the freshman committee with Lance. I think that they,
with vour assistance, should begin preparations right away.

Theimmedigte problem g theselection of texts for the
coming year. I asked Lance to get you, Wayne Lesser, and Valerie
Balester together to make recommendations on who the AT consul-
tants should be. The text selection committee did such a thor-
ough job last year that I should think this year's group should
have a fairly easy time. :

Sincerely,
W.0.S. Sutherland

Chairman
WOSS:ts




